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US-77/K-18 Interchange Update 
 

KDOT had incorrectly reported that 8th Street east of US-77 and the US-77 northbound 
ramps would reopen on Thursday, December 15.  KDOT and the project contactor, 
Hamm, Inc., developed a schedule that allows work to progress more quickly.  With the 
revised schedule, 8th Street and the US-77 northbound ramps will remain closed until 
opened in their new diamond ramp alignment.  Traffic is to follow the marked detour 
route. 
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2
nd

 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

                                 

 

http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Kansas-Department-of-Transportation/176590659055811
http://twitter.com/#!/kdothq
http://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation
http://www.flickr.com/photos/kansastransportation
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/

